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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

Declan is turning 3 and 
Chase is turning 4.

as well as

Mrs. Culligan and Mrs. Hunter
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JULY BIRTHDAYS GENERAL
REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to keep in
your calendar:

Thursday, July 4th Closed for
Independence Day

Tuesday, July 9th Splish Splash
Water Day (Rain Day Friday, July
12th)

Tuesday, August 13th Splish
Splash Water Day (Rain Day
Friday, August 16th)

Friday, December 6th at 6pm,
COTL Concert (2-5yr olds)

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

Happy 4th of July!!

It is finally summer; we have had
such fantastic weather, earlier
than normal this year, which has
been great! I wanted to take a
moment and thank all of you, our
parents. You continually trust us
to take care of your little ones and
I am so grateful. It is our goal to
care for your children in the best
environment possible, outside of
the home. We endeavor to make
sure they are well cared for with
excellence, knowing that they are
a blessing from the Lord. 
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DUCK'S
Infants 
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TURTLE'S 
Toddler 

Hello Toddler Families! 

   In the month of June, we said goodbye to
Mara, you are missed Mara, however, we
welcomed Elijah and Opal to the classroom.
We had a water day on the 4th, and everybody
had a blast! We celebrated Father’s Day this
month, and we sang Wheels on the Bus a ton
this month. As Always, we worked on patience
and being nice to our friends. 

   In the month of July, we’ll be celebrating
Independence Day. We will be saying goodbye
to Jace this month. You will be missed!
Friendly reminder: Water Day on July 9th, they
will need towels, swimsuits, water diaper and
water shoes or shoes you don’t mind getting
wet. 

 Also: Every last Thursday of the month is
Pajama Day! 

 -Miss Ganyo

Hello Ducklings families!

Every day we are growing and learning new
things. In the month of June, we celebrated
Father’s Day.  We tried new sensory such as
playing with water. For the infants that were
here they all seemed to enjoy it a lot. Also, in
the month of June two of our infants got to
move up to the toddler room. We will miss
having Opal and Elijah in our room but are
very thankful that they will be right next door
so we can still see them everyday!

In the month of July, we are going to welcome
Mrs. Konopacki and new friends Theo and Ezra.
Are very excited to have two new babies in our
room!

We love being able to love on your babies, help
them learn, and watch them grow.

Miss Nalett and Mrs. Hutchison
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TREE FROG'S 
2's

  Welcome to summer! 

       June was another beautiful month, filled with many
nice days that we were able to go outside. We had a blast
with our first water day of the season, and we look
forward to another this month and one more in August.
On days where there wasn't such fair weather, we enjoyed
various activities inside! One day, we had a blast playing
with flour and water. It was so fun watching the kids
experience how the consistency changes if you add more
of either ingredient. And if I'm being honest, Miss McLaurin
and I had just as much fun playing with it as they did!
Now, as fun as it was, clean up was... quite the feat.  We
look forward to discovering more sensory activities that
aren't quite as messy!

   While we didn't celebrate any birthdays in June, we did
have some major room changes! Declan, Sumner, and
Lydia all moved up to the Tiger Room and Annika moved
up into our room! I mentioned in my last newsletter that
Mara turned two as well. We had lots of fun with her
when she visited our classroom, but we did say a sad
farewell to her family as she will no longer be attending
COTL. We wish them all the best! It's always bittersweet
when children move into the next room or leave the
center, but through our sadness, there is joy knowing that
they are continuing to grow and moving on to the next
part in their journey of life. With all these changes in our
classroom, we are looking forward to July and seeing what
our new dynamic will be.
    

   As always, if you have any questions, please reach out!
We love partnering together with parents to help your
children grow and learn in the best way possible. I count it
a privilege to be their teacher - they truly are a blessing
from the Lord! 
We look forward to all that July has to bring us - see you
then!

Love, Miss Green
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Happy Summer!

Its officially summer! We have had our first water day,
and the kiddos had such a blast!
This month we have done a lot of fun things in our
class; some projects, learned about camping, and we
got to have some smores (which was a mess) but all
the Lions had the best time. We have had some friends
leave but we got to celebrate with them on their last
days. We used our imagination and played with all the
stations together in one big game of house! It is such
fun to watch your kiddos imaginations bloom and
grow. There have been so many dance parties and
shadow dance parties as well. This last month has
been full of lots of fun, creativity, and imagination.

In July we have another water day planned that the
Lions are so excited for. We are already working on a
few crafts for the Fourth of July and Summer in
general. We plan to do some fun science experiments
that will be fun with sensory play, and even though it
is summer, we are still doing circle time and learning
about our shapes, numbers, letters, and colors. We
also practice the sound of letters and writing out
letters so that when we go to the penguin room, we
are prepared for all the fun of preschool. All your
kiddos are so incredibly smart. 

We are welcoming in some new kiddos into the Lion
room, so as we adjust to having new friends in our
room and adjust our schedule a little for the summer,
we will have a wonderful opportunity to talk about
being patient and learning more about our emotions.
As always thank you for allowing me to teach and love
on all of your kiddos. It is a great pleasure to get to see
them learn and grow every day.

Mrs. Culligan

Hello Penguin families!! 

We had a long month of June. We got to have our
first water day of the summer. They had so much
fun splashing around and running through the
sprinkler. We will be having 2 more this summer
so please make sure you keep your eye out for
them. In June we also had our graduation
ceremony. We had a great time at the ceremony;
it is sad that their time here is coming to an end
but I’m so excited for all the next adventures
they will come across. This month we had to say
goodbye to Wes and Neva, however, Leo and
David have joined our class. With new kids
leaving and joining our classroom we will be
readjusting to what is most beneficial to all
students. One of our themes was camping where
we got to learn a lot about camping, campfires
and s’mores. The kids really enjoyed pretending
to make s’mores and eating them. 

Looking into July a new friend, Kayli, will be
joining us just for the summer. We will be
making cards for our soldiers at Fort McCoy for
the 4th of July. We hope to be spending a lot of
time outside as long as it is not too hot, so with
this in mind, please make sure you bring your
child a water bottle that they can take to the
playground. I also wanted to mention that if
they want to bring sunglasses or a hat to wear
outside that is totally okay.

As always if you have any questions, please feel
free to ask, I will do my best to answer!

Miss Burr 

LION’S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's


